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Learning	Labs	On	Hold	Until	School
Resumes	

Learning	Labs	only	take	place	when	school	is	in	session.	This
includes	snow	days.	Due	to	current	events,	before	and	after	school
learning	labs	are	not	currently	meeting.	We	will	resume	when	school	is
back	in	session.
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HAVE	NEWS	TO	SUBMIT	TO	THE	BOBCAT?		Email	us	at
communications@bancroftpto.org.	All	submissions	must	be	received	by	the	end

of	the	month	to	be	included	in	the	next	monthly	update.
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